STERDAM DISTRICT.
munications to be addressed to-

THE SURVE;mis.
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Your Reference

) @

eerrsrenescncoyrsanseng

MS: "LLOYD'S REGISTER, AMSTERDAM",

TELEPHONE No. 43895.

Tlopd's Register of Shipping.

UNJ’TED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

g

Prins Hendrikkade [llll AMSTERDAM..231d. September 1955,
' 159
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Dear Sir,

m, trawler "POSTBOY". Ams. Rep.No. 20145,

In reply to your letter of the 20th inst.
we may state that we are informed by Messrs. De Venm,
IJmuiden, that the new reverse reduction gear will
arrive in IJdmuiden during November 1955,

They request to be allowed to commence the
Special Survey at the end of November 1955,

Yours faithfully,

The Seepretary,
LONDON,

01508 —0IRA SI3 ~0lQ7
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